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After reading a series of articles in the Chronicle of Higher Education on alcohol 
use and binge-drinking on college campuses, she was curious how the Alcohol-
Edu Haven training had gone in the fall semester. She said they reported a 97 
percent compliance rate and she is inviting then to the February meeting for an 
update. 
 
Willihnganz said university faculty need new training on how to handle sexual 
harassment claims, as new federal guidelines require faculty members to report 
these incidents if they become aware of them. Feldhoff said she would pursue the 
matter further. 

 


